
  

PARENT TEACHERS 

ASSOCIATION 20XX 

 

NOV 
2021 

OSLER  
PARENT  
GROUP 

   
  SIR WILLIAM OSLER 
   

  Welcome from the OPG 
 
The Osler Parent Group (OPG) is Osler 
Elementary School’s Parent Advisory 
Council. As a parent or guardian of a 
student who is currently registered at the 
school, you are already part of the OPG! 
This is YOUR organization. We are led by a 
group of hard-working volunteer parents/ 
guardians of students attending the school. 

 

 

Current Fundraisers 
 
GIFT CARDS 

https://www.shopfunds.ca/ 
Select “Osler Parent Group”  
 

Payment Due: Nov 19 
Pickup: Week of Nov 26 
 
HOLIDAY FLOWERS 

https://sirwilliamoslerelem.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home  
 
Order Deadline: Nov 17 
Pickup: Dec 2  
 
PURDY’S CHOCOLATES  

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1377523-87517 
 
Order Deadline: Nov 24 
Pickup: Dec 8 

 

   

  Stay in Touch with the OPG by visiting: 
www.facebook.com/groups/1047120252757793/   
 

Order Hot Lunch here: 
www.munchalunch.com/schools/osler  



 

 

 

 How Can I Best Help My 
Organization, the OPG? 

 

The OPG would not exist and could not function without support from YOU, the 
parents/guardians. We need your help and participation in the school community to make this 
school year a great success! Your involvement not only positively affects your child but also 
his/her schoolmates, other parents/guardians, and the educators at Osler. 
 
 
Every parent/guardian can 
do something to help 
whether in person or at an 
arm’s length. Some 
suggestions include:  
 
CONTRIBUTE TO SCHOOL 
FUNDRAISING. Did you 
know that it takes tens of 
thousands of dollars to 
operate the OPG each 
year? We rely on various 
fundraising initiatives each 
school year to achieve this 
goal. Does your child enjoy 
the playground, use a 
classroom computer or 
iPad, or learn from a Smart 
Board? Past fundraising has 
made all these things 
possible. Your contribution 
can be small or large with 
no amount being too little 
– we thank you in 
advance! 

 VOLUNTEER YOUR TIME.  
No OPG initiative would 
operate without volunteers, 
and there can never be 
enough volunteers to go 
around. Your commitment 
does not have to be 
extensive – even 
volunteering for an hour at 
one of our events is a big 
help. You do not require any 
specific skills and even a 
language barrier is not an 
issue! More parental 
involvement means more 
benefit for your child and the 
entire Osler community! 
 
To find out more about 
volunteer opportunities, 
please reach out to: 
 
Ginny Chiu 
oslerpgsecretary@gmail.com  
 
Joanne Lee & John Young 
oslerpgchair@gmail.com  

 ATTEND OPG MEETINGS. 
Meetings are scheduled 
approximately once every 
two month, conducted via 
Zoom. This is a great 
opportunity to find out 
about school and classroom 
updates from our Principal 
and staff, hear about OPG-
led school programs/events, 
and to help support our 
fundraising activities. 
 

 

 

 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 
 Holiday Flowers Order Deadline: Wednesday, November 17 
 Gift Card Payment Due Date: Friday, November 19 
 Purdy’s Chocolates Order Deadline: Wednesday, November 24 
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